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Bloomfield School Registration Set For August 12th

Written by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Editor

Bloomfield, Missouri – Teachers will return to their classroom on Monday,
August 11, 2014 in preparation of a new school year. Bloomfield students are
slated to return to their desks on Thursday, August 14, 2014. 

New Student Registration began today and will run through August 7th.

Returning Student Registration is scheduled for Tuesday, August 12th from 1:00
p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

If you would like a School Calendar click HERE.
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